
GOULD SWIM ACADEMY UPDATE -  TERM 1  2018 

LAST WEEK – 9TH TO 14TH APRIL 

1. GOULD COMMONWEALTH GAMES: 

*All afternoon/evening swimmers shall be involved EXCEPT baby 
classes. 

*Please check the schedule on the whiteboard this week for the 
time your child/ren will be swimming.  It may differ from their 
usual class time. 

*If you have been absent this week and have not checked the 
schedule then please call reception 60400400 to find out. 

*We have three timeslots: 

3.30 to 4.15pm – mostly 3.30 and 4.00 students 

4.30 to 5.15pm – mostly 4.30 and 5.00 students 

5.30 to 6.15pm – mostly 5.30, 6.00 and 6.30 students 

*If the allocated timeslot does not suit then we can change it. 
Please advise us so this may be done. 

*All BABY classes of an EVENING have been advised to do a make 
up lesson as we will NOT have your lesson next week. 

*The Games are to create some fun, something different, and 
some interest in the current Commonwealth Games.  We have 
done this for previous Comm Games and Olympics. 

2. SAFETY WEEK: 

*All MORNING and SATURDAY (14th) lessons shall have safety 
activities and will be required to wear pyjamas in the pool and 
leave their goggles at home please. 

*All morning and Saturday lessons shall be at the usual time. 

*Any morning or Saturday children who wish to participate in the 
Comm games events shall be required to contact reception so we 
may place you in an afternoon timeslot.  (This is not applicable 
to baby classes.) 

ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING NEXT WEEK THEN PLEASE CALL 
RECEPTION NOW. 



TERM 2 STARTS MONDAY 30TH APRIL: 
Most schools will have a pupil free day however we will NOT.  Be 
prepared to swim on Monday 30th April.  Term 2 shall finish on Saturday 
7th July. 

TERM 2 ENROLMENTS: 
All current Term 1 enrolments shall be rolled over so you will be 
automatically enrolled for Term 2.  Please advise us if you will NOT be 
swimming.   

TERM 2 INVOICES: 
The invoices shall be bulk emailed by Monday 16th April. Please READ 
the invoice for your class day/time, term dates and other relevant 
info.  

INSTRUCTOR - ELOISE:  
Sadly, Eloise is leaving us at the end of this term.  We know you would 
like the opportunity to bid your farewells.  Please wish her well when 
you come in next week for your lesson.  Eloise has been with us for 
almost three years and has been an integral member of our team.  She 
has worked many hours including cover shifts and our holiday 
programs. Eloise has always been very professional and diligent in her 
instructing and has taken great pride in her work.  We wish Eloise the 
absolute best for her future and know she shall always be fondly 
remembered. 

INSTRUCTOR CHANGES: 
Due to the departure of Eloise, there shall be a number of changes to 
the staff roster.  We need to fill the shifts she has generally worked 
and accommodate the needs of other instructors with uni placements 
etc.  We shall also be training a couple of new instructors so we can 
extend our list of qualified staff. 
We ask for your patience and understanding in this process.  Whilst 
change is difficult at times for some, it is also inevitable in life.   

WAITING LIST: 
No availability for school-aged children for Term 2…sorry.  We will keep 
you on the list. 



All preschool-aged and baby levels shall be contacted in the next 
couple of weeks.  

COMMUNICATION: PLEASE CHECK THE MANY WAYS WE TRY TO DO SO 
WITH YOU: Facebook, Whiteboard, Newsletter, Invoice, SMS, Email, 
Verbally at reception or pool, Website, Telephone, Signs…we can only 

try 😊  


